October 10, 2014

Honorable President Bernard Young
Members of the City Council
Baltimore City Council

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

RE:  Council Bill # 14-0446

City Property — Naming of a Portion of the Stony Run Walking Path to the
Adam D. Cockey, Jr. Walking Path in Stony Run Park

Dear President Young:

The Department of Recreation and Parks is reporting on City Council Bill # 14-0446. This Bill
is for the purpose of naming a portion of the Stony Run Walking Path, located in Stony Run
Park, to be the Adam D. Cockey, Jr. Walking Path in Stony Run Park.

BCRP has reviewed the proposed bill and has no objection to honoring Mr. Cockey for his
steadfast commitment to his community as evidenced through his stewardship and gracious
generosity to the City of Baltimore and its future generations.

Therefore, the Department of Recreation and Parks Supports Council Bill 14-0446.

Respectfully yours,

Gl ALl o fpor
Emest W. Burkeen, Jr.
Director
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cc: Angela Gibson, Liaison to City Council
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